
 

Circular No.62 /2023-24                                                                                  21st August 2023  

 “Sports teaches you the character, it teaches you to play by the rules, it teaches you to know what it feels 
like to win and to lose- it teaches you about life” – Billie Jean King 

Greetings from AVN Vida International school! 

Dear Parent, 

We are pleased to inform you that Mini Olympics for the year 2023-24 will be organised for the pre-
primary students on 23rd and 24th of August 2023 commemorating the Birth Anniversary of “Major Dhyan 
Chand” (29th August). He brought glory to our nation by winning three Olympic gold medals in Hockey. 

 It can be a very exciting time for children as there is so much to wonder and anticipate of many different 
games and sporting events, the awe-inspiring skills of our little athletes taking part, and the thrill and cheer 
of the award ceremonies when the athletes are presented with their medals.  

Note:  

1. Preliminary event will be conducted for two days, 21st and 22nd of 
August and later the final event will be taking place on 23rd and 
24th August 2023.  

2. All the students will be participating in the sports day event.  
3. Students should be present for all the days, competitions once 

conducted will not reconducted.  
4. Students should come in regular school uniform/sports uniform.  
5. Girl’s should wear black leggings below their uniform frock. 

Kindly encourage your ward to actively participate in the event. 

We look forward to your support and cooperation!  

      

Principal.  


